
From: Phillip Ryan <legal@aha.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 17 January 2020 2:10 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2017/57, AM2017/59 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matters and the decision of a Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission 
handed down on 13 December 2019 ([2019] FWCFB 8380).  
 
We confirm that the Australian Hotels Association agrees with the provisional view set out in 
the above decision in relation to the formula.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

    Phillip Ryan 
    National Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

           

P:  02 8218 1855 
M:  0418 602 989 
E:  legal@aha.org.au  
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